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Happy New Year to our amazing Christ Church community.  We hope you 
all had a fantastic Christmas and we wish everyone good health and good 
luck for the new year.  2025 is going to be a great year at Christ Church! 

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


ALWAYS CLUB 

This term we are starting our ALWAYS CLUB.  
This is a chance to celebrate the children 
who are always doing the right thing in 
school, listening to their teachers, trying 
hard, being kind to each other and so on.   

Always Club will take place on a Friday 
afternoon and will be led by Miss Gallacher.  
The chosen children will get some quality 
time with Miss G to play games, drink hot 
chocolate or take part in some other fun 
activity.

Our first attendees at Always Club are: 

Arun (YR), Eden (Y1), Manon (Y2), Oli (Y3), Kudus (Y4), Mallory (Y5), Jaylah 
and Jintan (Y6) 

These children have been chosen for a variety of reasons such as always 
following the class rules, taking part in all learning, being a shining example to 
the other children, making good choices, being a good role model in the 
classroom and around the school, being consistently hard working and for 
persevering.  

What wonderful children we have at Christ Church! 

What is it like to be a pupil at Christ Church? 

We asked our children that question and their responses made us smile, so we 
thought we would share their thoughts with you too.



Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

ALL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES CAN BE 
FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE

This week’s ATTENDANCE 
Elm Class (YR) = 98%  

Cedar Class (Y1) = 97% 
Oak Class (Y2) = 96% 

Maple Class (Y3) = 85% 
Acacia Class (Y4) = 93% 

Mulberry Class (Y5) = 94% 
Willow Class (Y6) = 85% 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Please remember that good school 
attendance supports children to feel 
confident and happy about their learning, 
so let’s get the best attendance this term 
at Christ Church.  
  
Please don’t forget to come and have a 
chat with us if you need support to 
improve your child’s attendance in any 
way.  We’ll always do what we can to help 

Our value this term is PERSEVERANCE. 
Success is the sum of small efforts, 

repeated day in and day out.

If you have some spare time to 
volunteer  - please contact us via email 
or give us a call.  Thank you.
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